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The Connecticut TRB will begin the election to add two additional retired teachers to the Teachers Retirement Board on September 28th.  Voting will continue through November 2nd.  Ballots will arrive by email or by USPS. The vendor for the election is YES Elections. Please be on the lookout for your ballot, it is the official ballot, not an advertisement. 
There are four candidates, two of whom are endorsed by the ARTC.
Information on all the four candidates is available through the following link:
https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/TRB/Content/Retired/RT_23EL_CAN.pdf
This is an important election. The TRB deals with a variety of issues near and dear to our hearts: a strong pension, a fair and stable COLA, and protecting retired teachers’ fair and equitable choice of health insurance plans.
Please make your voice be heard. Please vote for two candidates.


